
HB 1450
In Opposition 

Its understandable that the state would want to give parents or legal guardians access to their childrens health visits;
however, if a child is experiencing abuse of any kind it takes that opportunity away from the child to safely report said
abuse. I urge that this bill be revised and understood that though most parents/guardians have positive intent, there
could be some that will be allowed to fall through the cracks and continue any abuse upon the child.

Thank you


